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A Ministry Update
Greetings everyone! 
For those who have been a part of
our email updates, welcome to our
new and improved way of sharing
updates! And to those who are new
to our updates, welcome! 

With our new update system, we
can provide a better update and a
much easier way to share! We hope
you enjoy it. 

Before, we would send an update
every once and a while, but now we
will strive to share a monthly or bi-
monthly update as there is so much
going on! 

Ministry updates, Life updates, and a small Haiti update.

In this newsletter you will find:



With summer being over and school
being back in action, we thought we
would have fewer kids, yet we seem
to have a few more! 

During the summer, I (Kelly) began
creating weekly Bible study outlines
for our team member who has been
teaching, as well as a worksheet for
the kids. The worksheet includes
between 5-8 questions, a memory
verse, and a weekly challenge. Both
are translated into Haitian Creole. 
The kids are absolutely LOVING it! 

We also have officially paid off the
rent for the property where the kids
get to meet! We have it for the next
4-5 years! 

T H E  M I N I S T R Y  C O N T I N U E S  T O
G R O W !  

P R A I S E  T H E  L O R D !  
A F T E R  5  L O N G  A N D  H A R D
Y E A R S  O F  W A I T I N G  A N D
U N C E R T A I N T Y ,  J E A N W I L D O
H A S  F I N A L L Y  R E C E I V E D  H I S
P E R M A N E N T  R E S I D E N C Y  C A R D !
T H I S  M E A N S  H E  I S  N O W  A
P E R M A N E N T  R E S I D E N T  A N D
C A N  T R A V E L  F R E E L Y !  
T H A N K  Y O U  T O  A L L  W H O  H A V E
B E E N  B Y  O U R  S I D E  T H R O U G H
T H I S  A N D  F O R  Y O U R  P R A Y E R S .  

Our Latest Ministry
Update

Immigration Update

With Christmas being right around
the corner, we are planning our
Christmas program for the kids. This
includes a special meal, learning the
Christmas story, games, and
providing the kids with a gift!

C H R I S T M A S  C E L E B R A T I O N  

Coming Up



Haiti continues to live with insecurity and great unrest. With
attempts to send in a multi-international force, not much has
succeeded, and not much has even been done. One of the main
gang leaders has been trying to rally other gangs to create
some peace, yet terror still grips the lives of everyone as well as
everyday life. We know and believe that God is working and He
will restore the nation of Haiti. 

K E E P  P R A Y I N G  F O R  A  M I R A C L E  

Haiti Update

We praise the Lord for His continued guidance as
we seek to progress with our ministry. All thanks to
the Lord and our Pastors, we have been introduced
to the Uproot Collective agency and have joined
under them. 

The Uproot Collectives’ heart is to help prepare us
as missionaries, care for us while we serve on the
mission field (during & after), and help with
managing our funds. 

We are so thankful for The Uproot Collective and
look forward to our partnership. 

With that being said, all financial support will be
done through The Uproot Collective. I will share the
link at the bottom of our NEXT newsletter and each
one after that. It will also be on our social media
pages. It will take you to a link where you will be
able to donate to our ministry, receive our updates,
and learn more about us! 

A  M I S S I O N A R Y  S E R V I C E  A G E N C Y  W O R K I N G
A L O N G S I D E  O U R  L O C A L  C H U R C H

The Uproot Collective 

@retetoujou_minsitries |  retetoujou@gmail.com


